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23/05/2019  16:18:382019/1108/P OBJ Gavin 

Drage-Smith

I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to this planning application. This is on the basis that the 

proposed extension will result in a 80-100% reduction in light to both the bedrooms in our property, significant 

overlooking of our property from proposed residential and commercial space, potential light pollution

23/05/2019  09:47:012019/1108/P OBJ Niall Downing A a resident of the adjacent building, Summers Street Lofts, the building proposal adversely affects us in the 

following ways:

A general loss of light combined with unnecessarily overbearing architecture. The proposal does not respect 

the character and the setting of the buildings here and without doubt would lead to an over-development of the 

site.
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